
 

 
                                                                                                                

                    News from the Nest 
Robins & Wrens Issue 1 

 

  

We’ve had a super week in Robins and Wrens. Th children have all worked really hard and have enjoyed the 

warmer weather. We’re working together to add to our outdoor provision and to ensure we make the most of 

our amazing outdoor space! All the children have had lots of fun dressing as their favourite characters and 

shared their love of reading on World Book Day. 

 

 

Don’t forget… 
 

• Read together as often as you 

can. Every little bit makes a 

huge difference. 

• To send book bags in every 

day. 

• Fasten your hair back and 

remove earrings for PE on 

Thursday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


